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Participants in the review process

The process is open to all UN Member States. Other entities entitled to observer 
status include inter-governmental organizations, specialized UN agencies and NGOs in 
consultative status with the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), as well as NGOs 
that were accredited to the 2001 conference and its follow-up mechanisms. NGOs 
which did not fall into either of those categories have been able to apply for accreditation 
provided they satisfy certain criteria. For more information on NGO participation go to: 
http://www.un.org/durbanreview2009/ngo.shtml


